Rosenberg Corey

From: Endeavor Holmes <endeavorholmesl@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:59 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: Send a message now!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,

I'm really saddened to see so many landlords speaking as to how these consumer protections are not
beneficial to the state as a whole, it seems to denote an unexpectedly high level corruption. Please protect the
consumers in your region from being swindled. Oregonians have a right to fair treatment in the marketplace.

| am a tenant. | belong in Oregon. | am a part of your community and my housing is not an option. We need
to lift the ban on state-wide rent control. You must be accountable to your constituents
Thank you for supporting HB 2004
DeAnna Zimmerman
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